

February 20, 2018

Shirley LeFever, Ph.D. Dean College of Education BOX 131 CAMPUS

Dear Dean LeFever,

Thank you for sharing the College of Education's Bachelor of Applied Sciences Workforce Leadership and Applied Learning (BAS-WLAL) degree program. This customizable program with 21 credit hours of in-depth applied learning experiences is very well aligned with the University's strategic plan and goals. I commend your, and your faculty's efforts in creating this proposal.

On behalf of the Barton School, I fully support this innovative program. If there are business courses that you and your faculty feel would be suitable for the students enrolled in this program, we will be happy to accommodate them.

Sincerely,

Anand S. Desai, Ph.D.

Dean